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The meeting was called to order at 2:0 m on April 14 2022. The C decisions
for each item on the agenda is recorded below:

1. PPC-2021-BCL-054-DA Request by Border Control for Hi-Resolution Luggage
Scanners,

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to reject the request.

A brief discussion was held by The PPC and Justin Hislop concerning the number of
scanners being purchased, the warranty, training, and maintenance of the equipment.

The PPC stated that they could not recommend this project because the request was not
compliant with the procurement regulation 6 (3) ‘A notice of opportunity shall be
published for a minimum period of 15 working days before the closing date of the
competition.

2. PPC-2022-HSA-016-DA Request by HSA to paint the exterior walls of the
facility.

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to reject the request.
A brief discussion was held by The PPC, Nadia Richards, Delroy Jefferson and Abdul

Majid, concerning the procurement process, the scoring, and the elimination of
bidders.

The PPC stated that they could not recommend this project because it failed to satisfy
the requirements of a Direct Award.

3. PPC-2021-HSA-044-RFP Request by HSA for Medical and Surgical Supplies.

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to defer the request.

A brief discussion was held by The PPC, Nadia Richards, Delroy Jefferson and Abdul
Majid, concerning the procurement process, the scoring, and the elimination of
bidders.

The PPC stated that they could not recommend the project and instructed the Panel to
submit further documentation so that the Committee could gain more insight and clarity
concerning the submission.



4. PPC-2021-HSA-045-RFP Request by HSA for Pharmaceuticals

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to defer the request.
A brief discussion was held by The PPC, Nadia Richards, Delroy Jefferson and Abdul
Majid, concerning the procurement process, regional providers, the Island’s regulatory

procedures, the need for HSA to collaborate with other medical facilities, and the
availability of supplies

The PPC stated that they could not recommend the project and asked the Panel to submit
further documentation in order for the Committee to gain more clarity.

Termination of meeting 5.00 PM
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